To: Board of Trustees
From: Susan Bryan, Chief Financial Officer

Subject: Public Hearing to Discuss the Big Spring ISD Financial Accountability Rating
(School FIRST) and the Annual Financial Accountability Management Report for
the 2022-23 Fiscal Year

Date: December 9, 2024

It is required that the Board of Trustees of the school district hold an open public hearing within
two months of receipt of its final Financial Accountability Rating from the Texas Education
Agency. At the public hearing, the floor must be opened for any parent or taxpayer of the school
district to participate in the discussion of the school district’s Financial Accountability Rating
(School FIRST) and the Annual Financial Accountability Management Report for the 2022-23
Fiscal Year.

Attached is a copy of the Big Spring ISD’s Financial Accountability Rating from the Texas
Education Agency.



